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Administration of Donald J. Trump, 2018 

Statement on Senate Action To Block Consideration of the Pain-Capable 
Unborn Child Protection Act 
January 29, 2018 

Recently, when I addressed the 45th annual March for Life, I called on the Senate to pass 
the Pain-Capable Unborn Child Protection Act, important legislation that would protect our 
most vulnerable. It is disappointing that despite support from a bipartisan majority of U.S. 
Senators, this bill was blocked from further consideration. Scientific studies have demonstrated 
that babies in the womb feel pain at 20 weeks. The vote by the Senate rejects scientific fact and 
puts the United States out of the mainstream in the family of nations, in which only 7 out of 
198 nations, including China and North Korea, allow elective abortions after 20 weeks of 
pregnancy. We must defend those who cannot defend themselves. I urge the Senate to 
reconsider its decision and pass legislation that will celebrate, cherish, and protect life. 

NOTE: The statement referred to H.R. 36. 
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